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October 13, 2023

"ALL ARE WELCOME"

UPCOMING
EVENTS

October 16: Worksession
Council Chamber 7PM

October 21: Good
Neighbor Day/BHES

Garden Project 10AM-
12PM

October 21: Trunk or
Treat 6:30-8PM

October 25: BHHC G.
Love Room 7:30PM

October 27: Sensory
Friendly Glow Party (2nd
Floor Town Center) 6:30-

7:30PM

t

Due to predicted
inclement weather, the

Multicultural Event has
been cancelled.  
It has has been

rescheduled for April 20,
2024.

October 21st
is Good

Neighbor Day.  
Scan the QR

Code to
register for
a project.  

Trunk or Treat!
Join the Rec
Council from
6:30-8PM at the

lower parking lot
of the Community

Center. 



To operate a short-term rental within the Town of Berwyn Heights, a property owner must
obtain both a Prince George’s County Short-Term Rental License followed by a Town of

Berwyn Heights Rental License.  All short-term rentals are inspected by the Town of
Berwyn Heights Code Compliance annually.

Step 1: Obtain a Prince George's County Short-Term Rental License
Information on the County’s short-term licensing regulations and application process can

be found at https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/3688/Short-Term-Rental-Licensing
Step 2: Obtain a Town of Berwyn Heights Rental License/Inspection

Once a property owner obtains an approved County Short-Term Rental License, they are
required to obtain a Town of Berwyn Heights Rental License.  Along with a Town's

completed rental application (see link above) and $300 annual fee, please submit one (1)
copy of the County’s submitted application and one (1) copy of the approved County Short-

Term Rental License.   

If you suspect that a property is being rented as a short-term rental without a license, we
encourage you to contact the Town at 301-474-5000 or Code@BerwynHeightsMD.gov 

Short-Term Rental
Licensing in Berwyn

Heights

October 13, 2023

Curbside Composting
The Town is starting a pilot program
to offer food compost bins.  A pallet

of two different sizes have been
ordered.  If you are interested in

participating, please contact
Director of Public Works, Brad

Pudner to request a bin.   

mailto:bpudener@berwynheightsmd.gov


Visit Ready.gov/cybersecurity for ways to protect
yourself from a cyberattack as well as what to do

during and after an attack.

October 13, 2023

October is Cybersecurity 
Awareness Month

Cooking can be a fun and relaxing experience that
brings family and friends together.  However, cooking is
also the number one cause of home fires and injuries.  
Visit https://bhvfd14.org/safety/cooking-fire-safety/

Cooking Fire Safety

Assistant to the Town Manager/Office
Coordinator
Stormwater Engineer/Firm
Outreach Specialist
Grants Writer

The Town of Berwyn Heights has
the following openings:

Visit the Town Website at
https://bit.ly/BHJobCenter

or scan the QR Code.

http://ready.gov/cybersecurity
https://bhvfd14.org/safety/cooking-fire-safety/

